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B2M Limited Partnership (B2M LP) filed an application with the Ontario Energy Board 
(OEB) on December 20, 2017, seeking approval for an updated revenue requirement 
for electricity transmission to be effective January 1, 2018.   
 
B2M LP requested that the existing Uniform Transmission Rates (UTRs) as approved 
for 2017 be declared interim as of January 1, 2018, as there is insufficient time to issue 
an Order or Orders fixing final rates in time to allow a January 1, 2018 implementation. 
 
The OEB notes that B2M filed its application for the update to the 2018 revenue 
requirement shortly before the requested effective date, with insufficient time for the 
proceeding to be completed and a decision made. Therefore the OEB will not declare 
the 2017 UTRs interim at this time.  Once the OEB has determined the appropriate 
process for hearing the application, the issue of interim rates can be reconsidered, on a 
prospective basis. 
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ADDRESS 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON   M4P 1E4 
Attention: Board Secretary 
 
E-mail: boardsec@oeb.ca 
Tel: 1-888-632-6273 (Toll free) 
Fax: 416-440-7656 
 
 
DATED at Toronto, December 28, 2017 
 
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
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